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May 18, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The cafeteria will be using a new school lunch payment program in all our schools called Schoofcafe’.

SchoolCafe’ will be in effect on June 1, 2017; therefore, we are requesting that you DO NOT put any
additional money on the old “My School Bucks” account after May 30, 2017, since “My Schoot Bucks”
will no longer be available. Any balances you currently have on "My School Bucks” will automatically he
transferred to SchoolCafe’. )

Please log on to www.schooleafe.com if you wish to put money on your student(s) lunch account.
The directions for the new SchoelCafé system are attached and will also be available on our website.

if you have any questions regarding your student’s account, please feel free to calf me at 570-296-1868.

Cdfeteria Supervisor
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